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Tamworth Road Committee 
Draft Minutes – January 7, 2015 

Draft minutes to be reviewed and approved at a subsequent meeting  
 

Call to Order – Meeting called to order at 7:13 pm. Members present were Paul King, David Halpin, 

David Little, David Bowles and Chris Conrod. Members absent: Bob Cottrell, Ron Remick and 

Lori Gerard.  

Review Minutes – Minutes of 12/03/2014 accepted. 

Old/New Business – Chris reported finishing up research on Volume 8; records of the subsequent town 

meetings and Selectmen's actions (1967 and after) are hiding some place. Might have to talk 

with Terry to see what she knows. Dave Bowles has been at DOT District 3, looking for plans 

using the number codes to identify roads #s 99 and 106. No luck yet be he hasn't given up. 

David Little suggested submitting an annual report and soliciting help with research and/or local 

knowledge. Paul agreed to write the report. All members are expected to send him a few 

sentences describing what they have been doing the past three years. Dave Halpin entered all 

the data from If Walls Could Speak into a spreadsheet and shared the file with the committee. 

Paul announced the formation of a Cook Library group: The Cellar Hole Gang. They might dg 

up some useful information. 

Layout Sleuthing – Using the Mylar sheet over the town map, we continued reviewing and identifying 

road layouts and discontinuances, and related actions/votes. We plotted those that could be 

geographically identified.  

Volume 8: 

1962-03-13-14B – Road paving beyond Otis Davy's. Unknown 

1962-03-13-17 – Voted to establish road. Greg's Way 

1964-03-10-32 – Passed over petion to open town roads in the White Lake area; not sure what 

they were talking about. 

1965-03-09-24 -- Voted and approved to discontinue that portion of old Rt 113A between 

stations 15855 and 15005. Probably along Reed's Hill near Franchi's. Need to check 

state plans. 

1966-03-09-20 – Appropriate funds to maintain Bunker Hill Road. 

----End of Volume 8---- 

 

Other business – Paul read off a list of annual meeting road related articles that he had copied from 

warrants a long time ago. They cover from the end of Volume 8 to 1988. 

Planning Ahead – Still need to make a list of all unknowns with names or other clues to be researched. 

David Little will email his digital copy of the Oscar Jewell transcription of Volume 1 to Chris to 

include in the list. 

Next meeting – Scheduled for 7:00 pm, February 4, at the Town House.  

Adjourn – Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm. 

Submitted by Chris Conrod, Road Committee Secretary 


